
 

03-Oct-2023 
The Honorable Jennifer Granholm 
Secretary  
U.S. Department of Energy   

 

Dear Secretary Granholm,  

On behalf of North American Young Generation in Nuclear (NAYGN), I am pleased to invite you to address our 
annual conference, Energizing the Future of Nuclear, to be held June 3-4, at The Mint in Charlotte, NC. For 
reference these are the photos from our 2023 conference. This year, we expect over 400 NAYGN members to 
attend the 2024 conference to learn more about a variety of emerging and important topics in the realm of 
nuclear policy, advancements in technology, nuclear workforce issues, leadership development and more.  

NAYGN would be honored if you would provide plenary remarks the morning of Monday June 3rd, 2024. 

With your contribution, you can add to our members’ career development and help keep the nuclear industry 
vibrant, growing and forward thinking. NAYGN considers your insights and experiences in the industry to be 
important to the success of the conference and its members.  

NAYGN is a professional society focused on providing professional development for its members and sharing 
public information about the benefits obtained from peaceful use of nuclear science and technology. The 
organization has a broad membership base, including members from utilities, vendors, suppliers, research 
facilities and universities from Canada, the United States and Mexico. Membership in the NAYGN organization is 
open to professionals who support these goals. Presently, NAYGN comprises over 15,000 members and 100 local 
chapters. 

NAYGN greatly appreciates your consideration and hopes that you will be able to accept our invitation. Please feel 
free to contact me at +1-905-244-6242, or president@naygn.org for responses or questions.  I would be happy to 
discuss the format and objectives of this opportunity in further detail.   

 

 

Best Regards,  
 

 

Matthew Mairinger  
President   
North American Young Generation in Nuclear  
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